
 

Memo 
Date:  May 1, 2023 

To: All priests, deacons, DRE’s and RCIA directors  

From: Michele McHale-Pickard and Charles Jones, Office of 
Evangelization & Discipleship 

Re: “Reaching for the ‘Gold standard’ in RCIA” - Tuesday, May 23 

 

RCIA is among the most important missions of the Church as we invite and 
welcome adults and children into sacramental relationship with Christ. As 
clergy, DREs and teams, we are called to properly administer the Rites to their 
fullness.  

Dr. Ximena DeBroeck, scholar and expert, will present virtually in English and 
Spanish how to reach the "Gold Standard" in RCIA. This is not "nuts and bolts" 
of RCIA but raising it to new heights.  

Please share this English and Spanish flyer with your parish. The registration 
and link is on the flyer.  

We look forward to welcoming you.  

Please contact one of us with any questions: Michele McHale-Pickard, 
mmchale-pickard@archatl.com, Charles Jones, cjones1@archatl.com. 
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